
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAT School Day 

Thursday, March 27, 2025 
Benefits of SAT School Day 

for Students 

• Convenience. Students 

don't have to worry 

about locating or getting 

to the testing site. School 

day testing won't disrupt 

weekend plans, jobs, or 

family time.  

• Comfort. Students test 

in familiar surroundings 

with people they know.  

• Confidence. Nothing 

builds confidence like 

practice and the SAT is 

the only admission test 

that offers free, 

personalized practice 

plans for all students. 

Official SAT Practice on 

Khan Academy® 

provides every student 

with a practice plan built 

just for them, along with 

integrated coaching tools 

for teachers to view 

progress and support 

their students. 

Who: 11th and 12th grade students 

Where: Oxford Area H.S. 

Cost: $60 cash or check (to see if you qualify for the 

reduced price, please contact Mrs. Auch 

MAuch@oxfordasd.org). Checks can be made out to 

Oxford Area High School 

This SAT exam will be limited to the first 100 students 

that submit their payment and permission form. The 

permission form can be picked up in the Guidance Office. 

 

Payment and permission form should be turned in at 

the high school guidance office. 

 

All SAT exams are now digital. Testing will be in person at 

OAHS. 

 

**New This Year** Students must turn in the SAT School Day 

permission form along with their payment. This permission form 

allows OAHS to send student information to College Board that 

is needed to register students for the digital exam. 

 

Students MUST turn their payment and SAT School Day 

permission form in together at the high school guidance office to 

hold their spot for the test. The deadline to turn both in is 

Thursday, February 13, 2025. The guidance office is open 

Monday - Friday 7:30am-3:00pm.  


